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Administering Medication 

Forms 
We are not able to administer ANY kind of 

medication to your child without an 
“Administer Medication” form on file.  This 

means we are not able to administer 
sunscreen without written permission.  
Please label your sunscreen with your 

child’s name and date and birth and make 
sure to have a form on file in order for us 

to administer it.  
 

New Camera System 
We have the new camera system installed 

and the clarity is amazing!  If you are 
interested in viewing your child while they 
are at daycare please contact us to set up 
a personal username and password.  The 

application that will need to be 
downloaded is called “FLIR Cloud”. Each 
parent will receive access to only their 

child’s classroom.  
 

Memorial Day 
Memorial Day is May 30th.  We will be only 

open for children that have signed up 
beforehand.  If you need care this day 
please sign up on the form at the front 

door.  
 
 

 

 

Down to Earth Field 

Trip 
The kids had a wonderful time touring 
the greenhouses and learning about 

plants while at Down to Earth Growing 
Center.  If you get a chance to go 

there and walk through their gardens 
it is truly amazing.  
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Summer Weather 
 

Licensing Rules require that all children 
go outdoors for at least 10 minutes 

each day as long as the temperature is 
below 90 degrees.  Please make sure 
that your child brings the appropriate 

clothing for outdoor play. 
 

 

 

 

Thank You Parents! 

 June 2nd- Grace R’s Bday  

 June 5th- Jacob’s Bday 

 June 9th- Lyli’s Bday 

 June 11th- Emily’s Bday 

 June 14th- Miss Elli’s Bday 

 June 16th- Willa’s Bday 

 June 19th- Earlando’s Bday 

 June 20th- Miss Brittney’s Bday 

 June 21st- Miss Adrianna’s Bday 

 June 23rd- Miss Nat’s Bday 

 June 24th- Zander’s Bday 

 June 25th- Katelyn’s Bday 

 

Please feel free to bring in a 

birthday snack but please 

ask teacher if there are any 

allergies in the classroom 

that you child is in. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 
 

 

 

  June Birthdays!  

Our goal as a professional child care provider 

is to provide your child with a clean, safe, 

comfortable environment where they can play 

and learn with guidance and loving care while 

you are at work or attending school. 

 

Dates to Remember 
 June 3rd- Crazy Hair Day 

 June 10th- Picnic Day 

 June 14th- Staff Meeting & Flag Day 

 June 17th- Field Trip- Schultz Barn 

 June 19th- Father’s Day 

 June 24th- Tie-dye Day 

 

Reminder to Parents: 

Parents please remember to empty out 

your child’s mailboxes at least once a 

week.  Also remember to take home all 

extra items hanging on your child’s 

hook. 

Thank You. 


